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TAPE 154, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 11:25 a.m.

SB 705 - Public Hearing

020   CHUCK  BENNETT,   CHIROPRACTIC  ASSOCIATION  OF   OREGON:  Submits
and summarizes written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT A)

060  JULIE  YOUNG, EXECUTIVE  DIRECTOR,  CHIROPRACTIC ASSOCIATION  OF
OREGON: submits and summarizes written testimony in support of the bill
(EXHIBIT B) -describes seminars for continuing education

110    CHAIR FORD:  memo from Board of Chiropractic -the Board is
neutral on the bill

130  BRIAN STEARNS DC, OREGON  DOCTORS OF CHIROPRACTIC: Paraphrases
testimony from several chiropractic doctors in opposition to the bill
-submits and reads written testimony  (EXHIBIT E) -submits and 
summarizes  written testimony  from  Kenneth  Kelley, PC

(EXHIBIT G)

HB 2760 - Work Session

270  MOTION: Rep  Dell asks that  the rules  be suspended to  allow
notice of reconsideration of HB 2760



VOTE: Hearing  no  objection, the  rules  are suspended  to  allow for

reconsideration of HB 2760

CHAIR FORD:  Explains why HB 2760 should be reconsidered -problem with
OMAP -amendment

SB 705 - Public Hearing

302    STEARNS:  continues testimony -reads testimony  from Karen 
Scheffer, Public  Choice in  Health Care

Coalition (PEACH) (EXHIBIT H) -submits and  summarizes  written
testimony  from  Richard  Gorman, DC

(EXHIBIT F) -submits and reads written testimony in opposition from
Thomas Richards, DC (EXHIBIT C)

385  JOHN  SCHMIDT  DC, OREGON  DOCTORS  OF CHIROPRACTIC:  submits  and
reads written testimony in opposition to SB 705 (EXHIBIT I)

TAPE 155, SIDE A

010    SCHMIDT:  continues testimony 055    -answers questions from the
members

105  JOHN  LAWTON  DC,  OREGON  DOCTORS  OF  CHIROPRACTIC:  relates
personal experience with continuing education -requests for board
approval 150    -the bill limits the breadth of education -the board
should be strengthened -submits and refers to written testimony (EXHIBIT
D)

170  ANN  DURRANT, SECRETARY,  OREGON DOCTORS  OF CHIROPRACTIC: 
testifies in opposition to the bill -cites examples of continuing
education experiences -access to education should not be limited by
geographic boundaries

HB 2067 - Work Session

230    MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  reviews the issues -6
amendment submitted by the Health Department (EXHIBIT J)

280    SUSAN WILSON, HEALTH DIVISION:  supports the bill CHAIR FORD: Jim
Davis, Oregon State Denturists Association supports the bill

286    MOTION:  Rep Meek moves the -6 amendments to HB 2067

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the amendments are adopted

290  MOTION: Rep Meek  moves HB 2067 as  amended to the floor  with a do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the  motion passes with all members present

voting AYE.

Rep Meek will carry the bill.

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 12:10 a.m.
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